
Potential Congestion Spots 

In order to mitigate risks as much as possible we have identified two areas on the school site where social distancing will be harder 

to maintain, highlighted with hazard lines               . These ‘bottlenecks’ should be avoided where possible. We understand that this 

cannot always be the case so we ask parents to extra cautious when walking through these areas. 


